
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Valeo clutch kit 828016 is for Ford applications containing a 1.4 TDCi engine with a single mass 

flywheel. This kit compromises of the clutch pressure plate and the friction plate (including a 

small sachet of grease). The friction plate in the kit does not have any indication to which way 

it should be positioned between the pressure plate and flywheel as it possible to fit both 

ways. 

 

As shown in the diagram below, one side of the plate has an extended central hub that should 

fit into the recess of the flywheel. This is the correct position of the clutch and should not be 

fitted the other way.  

 

For any further advice please contact the Valeo Technical team. 
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The Valeo technical team have received a number of calls concerning a design change to the fitment of 

the internal indicator bulb holder on the new range of Corsa headlights manufactured between 2011 – 

2014. The part numbers affected are 044587, 044588, 045288, 045289. 

We would advise that although the fitment has been changed it is not necessary to modify or adapt 

the existing wiring. 

All new headlights (as above) are supplied with new bulbs, and internal bulb holders (sockets). The 

bulb size and type remains unchanged.  

.  

Vauxhall Corsa Headlight Modification 
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New indicator bulb holder located in the headlight 


